
 

 

Year 3 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer Term 3B 

Welcome to the final half term of Year 3! This half term, we will be taking part in Arts week and Sports day. We greatly 

value your support as a parent/ carer and hope you enjoy supporting your child throughout this half term. We would 

like to share our curriculum coverage for this half-term.    

English - Pupils will be reading Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. They will be looking at retrieval and inference 

skills. The children will be comparing the book to the film and looking at similarities and differences between the two 

films. 

 

Maths – Our mathematicians will develop their fluency and reasoning skills through solving problems using time, 

shape and statistics. Please support us at home by ensuring your child completes their weekly maths homework and 

accesses TT-Rockstars. 

Science – Children will continue to develop their scientific skills on Plants and consolidating their understanding of 

the topics they have been taught over this year.    

RE – Children will continue to develop their knowledge and understanding about Sikhism. They will be looking at 

how Sikhs show commitment to their faith. 

PE - Pupils will be developing their athletics skills, sports day activities and learning more about keeping fit.  

Languages – Children will learn how to read and say the names of different body parts and link this with colours.   

Music – Children will learn how a beat and rhythm will make up music. They will look at playing beats on instruments 

and begin to know what the notes are on a stave.  

Computing – Pupils will develop their keyboard skills by learning the correct fingers to use on the correct keys. They 

will be looking at typing using two hands.  

PSHEE & Relationships – Children will discuss how Britain is diverse and talk about fundamental British values.  

Reminders 

• Year 3 children benefit greatly from reading every day at home, especially with an adult to hear and question 

them. Children will receive Reading Raffle stamps for every adult signature in their Home/School Reading Record. 

• Homework and spellings will be available on eSchools. Homework can be completed on eSchools, by uploading a 

photograph or on paper and sent back into school.  

• Homework and spellings will be given out on a Friday and is to be handed in on the following Friday. Spelling tests 

will take place each Friday.  

• PE will take place on Tuesday and Friday of each week – please can children have their PE kits in school. Please 

make sure earrings are removed and hair is tied up on PE days. 

Our Commando Joe Character Values  

 

One Community, Growing and Learning Together  


